
 

 

 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome back everybody! You definitely put smiles on our faces and congratulations on 
following the rules and transitioning so well back to school full-time. Thank you to the parents 
for their co-operation and assistance in helping us to transition the children so safely back to 
school. The children were so excited to be back with their friends and teachers. 
 
Ascension Day is one of the earliest Christian festivals dating back to 
the year 68 CE. According to the New Testament in the Bible, Jesus 
Christ met several times with his disciples during the 40 days after his 
resurrection to instruct them on how to carry out his teachings. It is 
believed that on the 40th day he took them to the Mount of Olives, 
where they watched as he ascended to heaven.  

Ascension Day marks the end of the Easter season and occurs ten 
days before Pentecost. Depending upon the phases of the Moon in a 
particular year, Ascension Day is usually celebrated on a Thursday. 
This Thursday will be the feast of the Ascension. 

God Our Father, make us joyful in the ascension of your Son 
Jesus Christ. May we follow him into the new creation, for his 
ascension is our glory and our hope. We ask this through our 
Lord Jesus Christ, your Son, who lives and reigns with you and 
the Holy Spirit, one God, for ever and ever. Amen. 

 
ENROLMENTS 

Enrolments are officially open for 2021.  
Please complete your enrolment forms and submit them with the 
required supporting documentation into the school office. 
 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK  

Congratulations to Matthew Ringrose in Year 5 Echidna who is our Star of the 
Week. Please visit the school walkway to see Matthew’s fabulous work! 
 
 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

Sue Bevan 
Ms. Sue Bevan  
PRINCIPAL 
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Dear Parents 
 

A big thank you to all the students and to you, their families, for the tremendous energy and 
courage as we transition back to a face to face learning environment in the context of 
COVID-19. 
 

We value and appreciate your steady hand and reflective presence in the midst of new 
challenges. We pray that the new normal will be one that the children will be become happy to 
adopt and soon become second nature. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
In these testing times, one can look to the Sacred Scripture, we should adopt the example of 
the Good Samaritan wherever possible. It isn’t enough to simply not do the wrong thing, we 
should always try to do the right thing and this means to help out our neighbours who may be 
struggling to get through this period. A lot of families have been calling on elderly neighbours 
which is a terrific example to follow. What ways can we follow the example of the story? 
  

God Bless and take care, 
Mr Mark Catanzariti 
Religious Education Coordinator   
 

 

SECONDHAND UNIFORM CLOTHING POOL SALE 
 
 

Prouille’s secondhand clothing pool will be selling good quality secondhand uniforms on June 
2nd (Tue) from 9am -10.30am at the undercroft.  
 

Due to current restrictions, slots will have to be reserved in advance. If you are 
interested, please book here (subject to max 5 individuals per slot): 
https://doodle.com/poll/3adqpwnnf37wtqpc   
 

There is a wide range of sizes available for both girls and boys at a very reasonable price. 
Please bring cash as there will be no card facilities. See prices below for estimated cost 
for the day. 
 

Girls Uniforms 
Dresses-$10 
Tunics-$20 
Shirts-$5 
 

Boys Uniforms 
Ties-$5 
Shirts-$5 
Shorts- $5 
Pants- $10 
 

Girls and Boys Uniforms 
Hats-$15 
Jumpers-$15 
Sports Jackets- $10 
Bags- $10   
 
 

         See you there! 
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PARISH NEWSLETTER  
Please click here to view the Parish Bulletin 
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